
 

 

 
 
April 29, 2025 
 
 
Dear Aggie family, 
 
Please join me for an informal fireside chat from 4 to 5 p.m. this Wednesday, April 30, at     
Pete’s Patio, located in Corbett Center on the Las Cruces campus. 
 
Everyone in our Aggie community is invited – faculty, staff, students and administrators. I’d 
like to start a conversation with you about our university and learn more about what you think 
is going well, along with what you think needs more attention. 
 
I know if we work together, we can help NMSU grow and thrive, so please join me for the first 
of what I hope will be a regular monthly opportunity for me to hear from you directly about 
what is important to you at NMSU. 
 
I hope to see you soon!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Valerio Ferme 
NMSU President 
 
 


